
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Shannon Erickson (repshannonerickson@gmail.com) <repshannonerickson@gmail.com>

Date: 9/30/2014 9:54:10 AM
Subject: Follow up - Ms. Meeks

Shannon,
We have Ms. Meeks resume and letter of interest. She will be considered for CHE.
Per Katie Philpott, Director of Boards and Commissions we do not have letters from Skeet Burris or Beth Grace on her 
behalf.

Contact for the Director of Boards and Commissions:
Katie Philpott 
katiephilpott@gov.sc.gov 
803-734-5086

Please let me know if you need anything else.
Thanks,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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